Conciliator’s Report

8 AUGUST 2000

Since the last Committee meeting in March this year there has been a revival in enquiries concerning disputes or potential disputes.

8 new disputes have been referred to me and other enquiries have been made. I am also aware of 2 additional issues where notices of dispute were sent and the issues resolved before conciliation although our office was not involved. This indicates that people are learning how to use the Code without  assistance from us.

In the issue where I had assessed that conciliation was not practicable, but where I was assisting the parties to explore other options, I understand the parties are still negotiating.  

5 matters involving the one exhibitor that were first raised last year have been reactivated  and conciliations are being held in respect of 3 of them with the other 2 in the preliminary stages. Apart from those conciliations there has still only been one conciliation.
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